Sunrise Bakery Is Officially
For Sale

Rumors have been circulating for a couple of weeks regarding
the longtime bakery and seemed to be confirmed after a post we
shared a few days ago, but it wasn’t until today that the
iconic eatery confirmed the information with the following
post on their Facebook page.


https://www.newbedfordguide.com/sunrise-bakery-announces-pending-sale/2023/01/24
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/sunrise-bakery-announces-pending-sale/2023/01/24

: To All Our Valued
Z

% Customers,
BAKERY &

COFFEE SHOP

We know there is a lot of talk and rumors
going around.

We have made the husiness decision..to sell.
At this time we are the owners.
We are NOT CLOSING

There will he changes and we will keep
you informedl.

We Thank You for your continued support and
loyalty. We are privileged to serve you and look
forward to continue seeing you all.

THE AMARAL FAMILY AND TEAM

506 Bolton Street * New Bedford, MA 02740 = Telephone 508-997-6570

While the bakery is not closing its definitely being sold and
there is a potential buyer already. Will the recipes be the
same? Will the new owners respect their legacy? We sure hope
so! Running a restaurant is grueling, running it for 40+
years? Exhausting. We wish the family well, enjoy your
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retirement, you have certainly earned it.



